From: Planning Consultations - E&E [mailto:PlanningConsultations@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 14 December 2016 11:23
To: Nathanael Stock; Planning
Cc: Planning Consultations - E&E
Subject: RE: New Consultation: Cherwell, 16/01805/F Bicester Heritage Buckingham Rd Bicester 
Importance: High

Dear Nathanael, 

I am writing back with regards to the above application. We have yet to receive a Transport Assessment and checking your website there doesn’t seem to be one there either. Could you please let us know when we would likely received one. 

As a result of the delayed transport assessment, we would like to request an additional extension of time to respond to this application. We would ideally like the new extension deadline to be for the 16th January 2016 on the basis that we receive the transport assessment today. 

Thank you,

Ray Hariharan

Major Planning Applications Officer
Strategic Infrastructure & Planning Resources
Oxfordshire County Council |County Hall  |New Road |Oxford |OX1 1ND

M: 07919298338 |Email: ray.hariharan@oxfordshire.gov.uk 

www.oxfordshire.gov.uk

www.oxfordshire.gov.uk 

Save money and paper - do you really need to print this email? 

From: Planning Consultations - E&E 
Sent: 02 December 2016 13:53
To: Nathanael Stock
Cc: Planning Consultations - E&E
Subject: FW: New Consultation: Cherwell, 16/01805/F Bicester Heritage Buckingham Rd Bicester 

Dear Nathanael,

The 23rd December would be sufficient. However, if we receive the Transport Assessment late, we may request another extension. I hope this is okay? 

Thank you,

Kind Regards

Ray Hariharan

Major Planning Applications Officer
Strategic Infrastructure & Planning Resources
Oxfordshire County Council |County Hall  |New Road |Oxford |OX1 1ND

M: 07919298338 |Email: ray.hariharan@oxfordshire.gov.uk 

www.oxfordshire.gov.uk

www.oxfordshire.gov.uk 

Save money and paper - do you really need to print this email? 

From: Nathanael Stock [mailto:Nathanael.Stock@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 02 December 2016 13:13
To: Planning Consultations - E&E
Subject: RE: New Consultation: Cherwell, 16/01805/F Bicester Heritage Buckingham Rd Bicester 

Dear Ray,

Thank you for your email – yes is the answer – 23rd December would be ok with us, assuming swift receipt of said document from the agent – would that work for you?

Kind regards,

Nat

Nathanael Stock BA(Hons) DipTP MRTPI

Team Leader – Householder Plus

Development Management

Cherwell District Council

